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Applicants Sought for 2023 UNICO National  

Marconi Science Award and Medal 
 

Applications are now being accepted for the 2023 UNICO National Marconi 

Science Award, which will be bestowed at ceremonies at UNICO National’s Board 

Meeting in Alexandria, Virginia during March 24 - 26, 2023.  The Applicant must be 

a living, US citizen of Italian descent and involved in the physical sciences, such as 

electronics, physics, chemistry, etc.  Applications will be judged on a number of 

factors including education, area of expertise, patents, publications, awards and a 

brief written essay. 

 

The UNICO National Marconi Science Award was established in 1995 to 

annually recognize a living scientist who exemplifies Marconi’s vast scientific and 

creative accomplishments through their own life and career achievements.   

 

The application is available by calling UNICO National at 1-973-808-0035 or 

on the UNICO National Website - unico.org.  Deadline for submission of completed 

applications is January 6, 2023. 

 

UNICO National is the largest Italian American service organization in the 

United States with local chapters across the country.  The Marconi Science Award is 

just one of the many national awards and scholarships which UNICO National 

bestows annually. 

 

For additional information, contact Glenn P. Pettinato, Chair, Marconi Science 

Award Committee by email at marconiaward@aol.com or (570-498-0708) or the 

UNICO National Office. 
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